
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 12, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Pipeline Safety Fee Methodology Rulemaking  

Docket No. UG-010522 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On June 14, 2001, the Commission filed with the Code Reviser an Order Adopting Rules 
on an Emergency Basis relating to WAC 480-93-240 and WAC 480-75-240, Annual 
Pipeline Safety Fee Methodology.  The rules are effective for 120 days after filing, and 
are due to expire on October 12, 2001.   
 
The Commission filed an Order Adopting Identical Rules on an Emergency Basis with 
the Code Reviser on October 12, 2001.  The rules are effective immediately and will 
remain in effect until permanent rules are adopted. 
 
Please direct any questions about the rules to Sondra Walsh of the Commission Staff at 
(360) 664-1286 or by e-mail at swalsh@wutc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 
 
Enclosure 
 


